| firmly oppose HB 2555 | have lived on the upper Willamette River for 20 years. The 4,000 limit will render the vast majority of all
boats above the 4,000 Ib wt limit. The towed sports licensing that is place now is an extra license, education requirement and
UNFAIRLY requires only 1 class of boater. On a small section of the river. Charging $60.00 for renewal.

This is WRONG. The People who write these bills and support them should be ashamed of their efforts to TAKE AWAY OTHERS
RIGHTS TO USE THIS PUBLIC WATERWAY. It's wrong in every way. | ask you to think about all the Families that have invested in
a Boat so they can wakeboard, Surf, Fish, tube and Waterski that will now be FORCED not like it currently is regulated. But
rendering their Boat unable to Wake Board or Wake surf on the upper Willamette period.

Don’t allow this to happen.



